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Dear Prof. Tarnawski,

Thank you for the opportunity to revise our manuscript, ‘Dietary intake in patients with chronic pancreatitis:
A systematic review and meta-analysis’. We appreciate the careful review and constructive suggestions, and
we have made the minor edits as directed. The edits include addition of highlights to the main body of
manuscript, addition of PMID and DOI to the references, revision of figures and presentation in PowerPoint.

We have also attached email evidence for the Grant provided.

We have corrected a small wording error in the abstract (first line of the conclusions), highlighted in the

resubmission.

The revision has been developed in consultation with all coauthors, and authors have given approval to the

final form of this revision.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Sincerely,

Dr Sinead Duggan Dr Qurat Ul Ain,

Senior Research Fellow, MD Researcher and Lecturer,
Department of Surgery, Department of Surgery,
Trinity College Dublin Trinity College Dublin
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